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New Members 
In the last few weeks we have added three new members to our Lodge.  PER Pete LaRue transferred 
from Muscatine Lodge #304 and Peter Korb transferred from Ft. Madison Lodge #374.  The third is 
Victoria Sexton who was proposed by her mother LA.  We welcome the three of you to our Lodge and 
look forward to seeing you at club functions.     
             
          

Movie Night 
On Sunday June 23rd the Lodge will again be sponsoring a movie night which will 
be shown at dusk on the building of Drake Hardware & Software.  The featured 
movie this year will be Steven Spielberg’s “Hook”, starring Dustin Hoffman, Robin 
Williams and Julia Roberts.  As in years past we will be having games for the kids 
to play before the movie starts. Help is always appreciated. The movie is open to 
the public, so grab some popcorn and come down and join us! 
     

 
JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

10th Jerry Pleasant                                                                                                      17th Dave Hoelzen 
18th Michelle Phillips, Lecturing Knight                                                                           25th Jeff Werner 
  

LODGE MEETING THURSDAY JUNE 6TH    
Lodge meeting will be on Thursday, June 6th at 7:30pm. We encourage all members to attend. There 

will be initiation of new members. Please come and make our new members feel welcome! 
As a reminder, there is only one Lodge meeting in June. 

 
 

JUNE 14TH DINNER  
SOCIAL HOUR 5:00 – DINNER 6:30 – $7.50 

 
On Friday the 14th we will serving Fried Chicken & Catfish Filets.  Please plan to attend and bring a 
prospective new member or friend.  We strongly request that if you are planning to attend, please call 
in a reservation so we can make sure we have plenty of food available.  A covered dish is always 
appreciated.   

We know that this is Steamboat Days week, we hope you stop and eat at the Elks before the 
festivities begin!  

 
 


